
Town of Bristol, RI 
10 Court Street, Bristol, RI 02809 
(401) 253-7000 
 

 

 

 

DATE:    August 15 , 2025 

TO:          Honorable Town Council 

 

FROM:   Carl J. Carulli, Treasurer 

 

RE:         Audit for Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2024 

 

CC:            Steven Contente, Town Administrator    

 

Dear Council Members, 

 

This memo is to provide a brief update on the status of the town’s annual audit. The auditor is currently 

finalizing the audit report and has informed us that it is not yet ready as of today. However, we expect to 

receive the completed report in time for our scheduled meeting on Wednesday August 20th. 

 

Additionally, I am pleased to report that the Municipal Transparency Program (MTP) report has already 

been submitted and approved by the state. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the process, please let me know. 

 

 

 

  


